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Upcoming Events 
 
Storytime under the Golden Elm – “Teddy Bear’s Picnic” – Friday 4 April 2014  
10.30am – 11.00am in the Williamstown Botanic Gardens 
 
You are invited to come along to this final Storytime of the 2013- 2014 season. Should it 
be raining library staff will run an alternative story time in the Williamstown branch of 
Hobsons Bay Libraries. 
  
General Meeting of the Friends – 7.30pm Monday 7 April 2014 
Williamstown Croquet Club 104 Victoria Street, Williamstown.   
 
Members are invited to a brief meeting to discuss planning for Paint the Gardens and to 
register to assist on Sunday the 13th of April so we can set up a roster. We will need help 
with set up from 8.00am onwards, manning tables and voting boxes from 11.00 am to 
3.15pm, counting votes, assisting with the plant and book stall through the day and pack 
up at 5.00pm.  
 
We will also discuss planning to deal with a change of venue to the Williamstown Town 
Hall if, on Friday the 11th of April, heavy rain is forecast for the day of Paint the Gardens.  
 
If you cannot come to the meeting but can help on Sunday the 13th please contact Sue 
Murray email agriview@bigpond.net.au or phone 9397 5698 or Lindy Wallace email 
wallaclj@bigpond.net.au or phone 9391 5387 by Tuesday the 8th of April to let us know 
the time/s you can help so we can finalise the roster.   
 
Paint the Gardens – 13th April 2014  
Williamstown Botanic Gardens 
 
Entries are coming in, sponsors have committed, advertising posters and boards are up.   
All is set for a great day for the Friends and the community. 
 
Book Corner April 2014 
 
The book corner will appear in the Gardens on fine week days from the 7th of April to 
Thursday the 17th of April. We will ask for volunteers to help set up and pack up. 
 
Visit of Friends of Bendigo Botanic Gardens –10.30am Wednesday 30 April 2014 
Williamstown Botanic Gardens  
 
Please note this date and come along if you can for a walk, talk and lunch. 
 
CONGRATULATIONS to Anja Lee for her 2014 HBCC Inspirational Woman Award 
recognising her years of amazing work with the Friends education activities. 
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